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I wholeheartedly support the entire funding request, especially the capital projects 

that are shovel ready and need this funding for completion. I also know how 

important it is for our State to invest in the arts/culture/heritage sector especially as 

most organizations are still recovering from the pandemic’s impact and declining 

revenue. 


